
Business Office
Jay Strang, Chief School Business Official

November 30, 2020

VIA HAND DELIVERY
The Honorable Steve Chirico
Mayor, City of Naperville and
Members of the City Council
City of Naperville
400 S. Eagle St.
Naperville, IL 60540

Re: Text Amendment to Naperville Municipal Code

Dear Mayor Chirico and Members of the City Council:

On behalf of Indian Prairie Community Unit School District No. 204, I am formally 
requesting that the City initiate a text amendment to Section 7-3-5 of the Naperville Municipal 
Code.  I am enclosing an updated student generation table reflecting requested changes.

Please let me know if you need any additional information from the District.

Very truly yours,

Jay Strang
Chief School Business Official

Enclosure
cc: Allison Laff, AICP – Deputy Director, Planning & Development (via e-mail)


